

Bandlaguda Newsletter for the month of June 2018 From Principal's Desk

Greetings from T.I.M.E. School!

During this time of the year, it feels so natural to pause and reflect on what we are grateful and thankful for. At **T.I.M.E.** there are so many things to be grateful for!!! The teachers of **T.I.M.E.** continue to be blown away by amazing students and their supportive parents.

We are grateful for the continued commitment, support, passion and joy that surrounds us here on this campus. We are grateful for the students' energy, passion, hard work and creativity.

2018 is a year of progression for **T.I.M.E**. The students' strength has increased rapidly to 1300 this year.

"Strength and growth comes only through continuous effort and struggle." **T.I.M.E.** believes in this.

The academics we provide in our school enabled our class X students to achieve cent percent results in the AISSE 2018.

The teaching and learning process is going on in all the classes. The students are updating themselves through latest techniques in learning.

We are all looking forward to the month of July when the School Council would be formally installed by our **Director**, **Mr. Manek N. Daruvala** during the Investiture Ceremony.

With Best Regards

Ms. Suthaja Ramanujam

Principal